
 

The Town Board of the Town of Aurora will hold a special meeting on Friday, September 30, 

2022 at 4:30 p.m. in the Aurora Municipal Center Meeting Room, 575 Oakwood Avenue, East 

Aurora, NY. The Town Board will meet to discuss and consider a proposal from Stohl 

Environmental for a pre-renovation asbestos inspection at the Community Pool and any other 

business that may come before the Board.  

 

Martha L. Librock  

Town Clerk 


